The Graduation Committee, Lower Corentyne Secondary School, Rose Hall Town, Corentyne, Berbice.

2008-07-04.

Mr. R. Bacchus, C/o Old Student Alumni Association, New York, U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Bacchus,

The members of the graduation committee are very grateful for the donation which you and the Alumni Association sent. Please say a special thank you to the Association on our behalf. In September, we promise to send a thank you card for the Alumni Association. We're very sorry that time is short and we are unable to do so now.

To you, Mr. Bacchus, special thanks and sincere gratitude from all of us in the committee and all the members of staff. You have initiated this graduation and kept your promise. Believe me, we could not have done it without your initiation and handwork. Thank you, thank you, and thank you.

A part from the money we received from you and the Association, we solicited donations from businesses and individuals. The total money we received from the various businesses totals \$31 200 dollars. Republic Bank, Demerara Bank and the New Building Society donated one trophy each.

A former student and popular cricketer, Esuan Crandom, donated seven trophies. A gold smith donated one gold chain. Spready's Bakery and Snackette also donated 100 pastries which were given to the fourth forms students. A total of eleven awards were given to 10 students. The names of the Awardees are as follows:

- Most Outstanding Student- Nicola Hector
- 2) Best Academic Performance- Jennifer Sukdeo
- Most Regular Student Mark Mansukhram
- 4) Most Punctual Student Ravenrda Prashad
- 5) Best English Student Nicola Hector
- Best Social Studies student Jennifer Sukdeo
- 7) Award of Endurance Leroy Harry
- Most Disciplined Student Avindranauth Hemlall
- 10) Best Overall performance (sports) Ladonna Mc Kenzie

Mr. Bacchus, we would appreciate it very much if assistance would be given to us from you and the Alumni Association on an annual basis so that we can continue with this exercise.

We enclose a financial statement and a few photographs. The video is incomplete so that will be mailed to you a little later, maybe in September.

Mr. Bacchus, once again, on behalf of the Headmaster (ag), staff and students, especially the fourth and fifth form student and the members of the Graduation Committee, thank you for all your support and guidance.

May God continued to bless and keep all of you.

Thank you.

Yours respectfully,

Coordinator

(E)

(6)

Graduation Committee.

LOWER CORENTYNE

HM Man Ally

Graduation Committee Members